
Subject: Thank you for your Support of Affordable Senior Housing Development!
Dear Senator Kavanagh / Assembly Member Cymbrowitz,
Thank you for your support and sponsorship of A.10576/S.8488, a bill that would require the establishment of a five-year capital spending plan for New York State Homes and Community Renewal effective April 1, 2022, and every fifth fiscal year thereafter. This legislation is vital in fostering security within the affordable housing development community and ensuring consistent funding for important projects such as affordable senior housing. 
As the operator for an affordable senior housing and a member of LeadingAge New York, these funds allow us to develop and rehabilitate desperately needed units for low- and middle-income seniors. Include any specific examples you may have from your organization. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your support and I look forward to working with you to garner additional support for this important legislation. 
Sincerely, 
[name]
